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Meet the C4 Student Ambassadors for 2022-23!  This is an amazing group of students from every C4 
pathway who take pride in their C4 classes.  As Ambassadors, they work to help continually improve the program by 
brainstorming new ideas, communicating changes or concerns, and looking for new channels of growth.  They guide 
future C4 students on tours throughout all three buildings while describing the wealth of opportunities C4 offers.  The 

Ambassadors share news via social media and help with events like GirlUp!, Reality Store, and the C4 Career Fair.   
The C4 program would not be the same without their enthusiastic leadership! 

Shout out to the Ambassador Leadership team in the front row, L – R: Jack Burbrink, Claire Brooks, Ella Engelau, 
Joycee Redman, Grace Lykins, Luis Roberto Cantu Garcia, Maggie Weisner, and Patrick McMahon.    
(not available for photo: Mateo Mendez and Natalie Cross)
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